Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee September 3, 2019

RECEIVED
2019 OCT -2 AM 8: 00
TOWN OF WESTMINSTER

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Nicole Emilianowicz, Tom Kerns

Others present: John Oxsainsh, Tom Torrans, Sam Albert, John Deval

Approved invoices: Bee Hunter \$175, Yoga \$425, John's \$500, Aubuchon \$20.69 and \$39.73

Meetings approved: June 18, 2019

Sam Albert is interested in joining the Committee.

Tom Torrans updated the Committee on the 180 State Road Project.

Closing is set for September 22.

Tractor does not need to be serviced. Kathleen to ask Sue Chapman if it can be stored at the Town Barn or with the Cemetery Commission.

United Way of Caring is Friday, September 20 and will build a bocce court.

Heather made a motion to approve \$300 for bocce court building materials. Committee voted unanimously to approve.

John Oxsainsh and John Deval voiced concerns about how they can use the Pond.

Committee will put in Town Article for a new swing set.

Next Meeting: October 1 at Town Hall

Nicole Emilianowicz

Respectfully submitted,